Gordon Head Recreation Centre

Temporary Weight Room Closure
Begins May 12, 2025

The Gordon Head weight room will be
temporarily closed for approximately
four (4) months beginning May 12.
This closure is necessary to address
a facility maintenance issue.
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We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience g
and understand the importance of this popular e i
program space for our patrons.

Please speak to any staff member for more
information and to learn more about alternative
weight room facilities within Saanich.
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